John Bremer

Stewardship of our environment should focus on reconnecting natural areas minimally impacted by
development. Stewardship of our environment should also focus on excluding and minimizing the
impacts of development, of the harvesting of wood and fiber, and of factory farming. Stewardship
of our environment requires an honest cost benefit analysis of the government subsidy of factory
farming, particularly the cruel inhumane factory farming of our fellow creatures. The unfortunate
involvement of our fellow creatures the grey wolves with the cruel inhumanity of the factory farms
should not compel the people of Washington to take part in hunting our fellow creatures for profit.



